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Comments: Myself and my family recreate in many of the National forests year round.  From Hiking, mountain

biking, ATV, snowmobiling to skiing.  I feel that these lands should be shared between all the different activities.  I

don't think that more wilderness should be created.  I think the Forrest Service should not continue to close down

routes, roads or trails.  It seems that the reason some get shut down is due to lack of resources or money.  There

are many users and clubs/organizations that would be more than willing to help maintain/fix trials.  For areas

designated as wilderness or areas with non-motorized trails need to continue to be preserved to allow for

enjoyment to those that ride horses or enjoy hiking or mountain biking.  Thank you.   


